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Dairy Grazing Ltd were contracted to rear our valuable fertility research heifers from weaning in 
summer 2015 to May 2017. They did an exceptional job of rearing 530 Friesian heifers under 
challenging circumstances (including the Northland flooding and the Theileria outbreak), while 
enabling our access to the animals so the research could continue.   
  
Dairy Grazing Ltd provided regular updates and kept us well informed of progress and achievement 
of targets.  It was a pleasure having their involvement in such an important project for the dairy 
industry and I would have no hesitation in using them again.’ 
  
Dr Chris Burke, DairyNZ Senior Scientist 
 


